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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

86% 94% 84% 95% 
 

Key stage 1 attendance class winner this week is Purple class. 
Yellow Pink Green Purple Orange Blue 

94% 94% 96% 98% 95% 88% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Easter Church Service – Wednesday 10thApril  

Last Day of Term – Friday 12thApril 

Church  

We will be attending Church for an Easter service on Wednesday 10th April at 1:30pm. All 

F2, Year 1 and Year 2 children will be attending. The children have learnt a selection of 

Easter songs to sing to you as part of the service. Please join us. We ask all parents to be 

respectful and turn off their mobile phones during the service. No photographs are to be 

taken in the church. You will be able to take your child home after the service. Please sign 

them out with the class teacher. Once we have left the church we will take all remaining 

children back to school and release them at 3pm, home time. For safety we cannot release 

them to you on the return journey.  

 

Cars  

We have had further complaints about parents driving too fast on the driveway and in the 

car park. The speed limit is 5 miles per hour, which is crawling pace! Please only use the drive 

if you have permission to do so. 

Phonics Workshops –Year 1 and Assessment Meeting –Year 2 

We hope you found these meetings useful. If you need any extra information, please talk to 

your child’s class teacher. 

Chocolate raffle 

We would like to raise funds for school by holding a raffle next week. We are asking for 

donations of chocolate bars, ideally one per child. Please hand the chocolate to your child’s 

class teacher on Monday 8th April. We will be selling raffle tickets Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday morning with the chance to win a selection of Easter prizes including Easter 

eggs, chocolate and books. We hope you will join in. Raffle tickets will be drawn on Thursday 

and winning tickets displayed as you come into school (under the canopy near the 

gate).Thank you for your support. 


